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NOV 12 2013

Judge Roger Harmon
Johnson County

204 South Buffalo Avenue
Cleburne, Texas 76033

Sheriff Bob Alford
Johnson County
1102 E. Kilpatrick
Cleburne, TX 76031

Mr. Bill Moore, County Attorney
Johnson County

204 South Buffalo Avenue
Cleburne, Texas 76033

Re: Law Enforcement Services Interlocal Agreement
Dear Judge Harmon, Sheriff Alford and Mr. Moore:

On behalf of the City of Joshua, we would like to thank you for the law
enforcement services provided to the City by the Johnson County Sheriff's Office, and in
particular Mike Powell. Chief Powell has done an outstanding job serving the City and
its police department during the transition time between chiefs of police. His leadership
brought stability to the department, and the department is now back to full staff in patrol.
Pursuant to the Interlocal Agreement between Johnson County and the City, executed
on or about October 1, 2013, we are providing you with thirty (30) days’ notice that the
- last day for which law enforcement services pursuant to the Interlocal Agreement will be
necessary is Friday, November 29, 2013. Effective Saturday, November 30, 2013, the
City will resume all law enforcement activities in Joshua. If it will be necessary for the

101 S. Main Street Joshua Texas, 76058
Ph. 817-558-7447 Fax. 817-641-7526




County to place this item on a commissioners court agenda, please do so. Again, on
behalf of the City of Joshua and its citizens, thank you for your assistance.

Please do not hesitate to contact either of us should have any questions or
concerns.

Sincerely,

Joe Hollarn, Mayor

ey

Paulette A. Hartman, City Manager

cc.  Mike Powell, Chief Deputy, Johnson County Sheriff's Office
LaDonna Davis, Human Resources/Finance Manager, City of Joshua
Terry Welch, City Attorney, City of Joshua
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